
COPY
Sardis, B.C., 

July th/55.

Dear Sir:
As far

as I know there will be two from the Sardis district 
going down. The General Meeting is to be held at 
Hope, B.C., July 17th. I will go and attend that to 
meet with other groups before attending the one in 
Vancouver.

Received your letter of the 8th inst.

Oliver Uslick from Skow-kyne Reserve will 
be going down and myself from Yak-Yak-Wiooise Reserve 
will also be attending. Thanking you for advising 
me. I am going down on my own car and 1 will bring 
Oliver down with me.

Yours truly,
(Sgd.) Richard Malloway,

R.R. k, Sardis, B.C.

Received 
New Westminster 
Indian Agency 
July 11, 1955.
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